
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2020-2021 

BOISE WARM SPRINGS WATER DISTRICT 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the BOISE WARM SPRINGS WATER DISTRICT will 
hold a Public Hearing for the purpose of considering and fixing the Final Budget for 
Fiscal Period December 1, 2019 to November 30, 2020.  Due to the COVID Pandemic, 
the Public Hearing will be held virtually on Google Meet at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, 
November 11, 2020, at which time any person may appear and be heard upon any part 
or parts of the Proposed Budget.  The Proposed Budget may be examined prior to the 
Public Hearing during regular office hours at the Boise Warm Springs Water District 
office at 2440 Old Penitentiary Road, Boise, Idaho 83712. 
 
  PROPOSED CURRENT FINAL   
 BUDGET BUDGET VALUES 
 FY 2020-2021 FY 2019-2020 FY 2018-2019 
  

EXPENSES: $265,700 $267,000 $249,828 
REVENUE: $265,700 $268,475 $265,208 

 
 
 
 
 
BOISE WARM SPRINGS WATER DISTRICT 
Del Eytchison, Manager 
 
 


